
www.fcaknights.org          Pursuing Excellence... Building Character

FCAKnights

FCAKnights

Fairfield 
Christian 
Academy

Fairfield 
Christian 
Academy

KNIGHTS’  NEWS
Fairfield Christian Academy

Events
Upcoming

Friday, May 5, 2023

May 18th 7:00 PM

Worship Center & Foyer

Band & Choir 
Concert

Art Show 

Want your  friend to

hkeener@fcaknights.us

May 6
Spring Formal
(11-12)
May 15
Senior Project 
Night
May 16
Band Booster 
Meeting
May 18
Band/Choir 
Concert & Art 
Show (5-12)
May 19
Jean Day
May 25
End of Year 
Awards Assembly 
May 25
Field Day (K-5)
May 25
Last Day of School
May 27
Class of 2023
Commencement

BANDBAND
BOOSTERBOOSTER

meetingmeeting
5/16/235/16/23

SHADOWSHADOW

Email Heather Keener at
at FCA?

State Testing Complete
State Testing for the 22-23 school year has been successfully 
completed.  What a job well done! Many thanks to Fairfield 
Christian Church for accommodating our large testing 
groups in the KidsQuest Clubhouse (chapel).  We truly 
appreciate you! 

It’s not too late to order a yearbook!  The JH/HS yearbook 
is now $45 and Elementary is $22 now that the calendar has 
flipped over to May.  Don’t forget to order now! We will not
have extra books on hand to sell later; they only print
books which have been paid for. Online purchase only at
jostensyearbooks.com. Specify Fairfield Christian
Elementary Academy for K-5 book and Fairfield
Christian Academy for 6-12 book.

Have you ordered a yearbook?

Lost and Found Items
As the school year winds down, don’t forget to check the 
Lost and Found closet just outside of the cafeteria.  At the 
end of the school year, all items left will be donated to a 
local ministry.

Elementary Field Day will be taking place on the last day 
of school, Thursday, May 25thThursday, May 25th from 8:30-2:30.  We are 
seeking volunteers for activities and supervision as well as 
donated water and snacks. Contact Vanessa Pritchard at                        
vanessadpritchard@gmail.com if you are willing to help!  

Elementary Field Day

LIBRARYLIBRARY

5/12/235/12/23
need returned by
BOOKSBOOKS

or report cards will be held.

Refer a Family
Did you know that FCA families can receive a $200 
tuition credit for each new full time student referred to 
and enrolled at FCA? Just have them list your family on 
the application as how they heard about FCA! Send family 
and friends to our website to learn more about our school.  
Contact Kara Stephens at kstephens@fcaknights.us to 
schedule a personal tour. Students in grades 4-11 can still    
shadow at FCA through May 19.  Have the family contact 
Heather Keener at hkeener@fcaknights.us to make 
arrangements.  

JEAN DAYJEAN DAY
MayMay
1919


